Executive Board Meeting 
July 23, 2018 

1) Call to Order:  The meeting was called to order by Ron Centamore, President, at 5:30PM 

2) Present:  Barbara Weinstein, Betty Shelly, Cathy Stubbs, Marilynn Mammano and Ron Centamore

3) Reports:
President:  Ron reported that he’s received communication from Phil Dienstag at Ring asking us to send communication to all our member associations.  We support the Neighborhood Watch program, in cooperation with FLPD, but want to be cautious about sending communications that market/sell particular products.  Since Barbara Weinstein and VPCA have already begun this program, she will take on the role of CFLCA liaison with Phil at Ring.  Ron will communicate this to Phil.
Infrastructure Task Force:  Marilyn reported that the Commission has established the new millage rate and it is slightly increased.  The intent is to decrease the amount of money transferred from the water/sewage fees to the operating budget—this goal is to continue decreasing such transfers to reach zero in four year.  The city is also continuing to work on a new, “more equitable” way to tax for sewage.

4) [bookmark: _GoBack]Agenda for August General Membership Meeting-  Craig Pinder from Transit Oriented Development, Hal Barnes re: NCIP updates and election of Corresponding Secretary.

Adjournment: The meeting was adjourned at 6:40pm. 

Respectfully submitted, Barbara Weinstein, Recording Secretary
